
 

July 15, 2015 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 

NUT CHOPPER 
Directions: 

1. Fill out this form completely and indicate if you are a current or former 

Avon Representative or Avon Customer.  

2. Visit avon.com, click on the Product Recall link and follow steps to 

generate a prepaid return label and product form. Or, call (877) 217-5076  

(English) or (877) 217-5077 (Spanish) from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 p.m. ET, 

Monday through Friday, and we will send a product recall form and prepaid 
label to you directly. 

3. Print out the shipping label, attach it to the package, include this form 

along with the Nut Chopper(s) and send it to: 

Avon Nut Chopper Recall  

   10101 Alliance Road 

Cincinnati, OH 45242 

 

Name   

Check one: 

  

For each Nut Chopper purchased before voluntary recall announcement on July 15, 2015 that you return, 

you will receive a refund of $9.99. If you paid more than $9.99, you must provide a proof of purchase with 

your return, and Avon will refund the purchase price reflected on your receipt. 

Refunds for the Nut Chopper are limited to one per household without unique proof of purchase or returned chopper.  

Address  

e-Mail Address  

Number of Nut Chopper(s) in this shipment   

Number of Nut Choppers(s) you are unable to return  

Please indicate the reason you are unable to return these units  

I am a current or former Avon Representative.  My Representative number is  

I am an Avon Customer 


